
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CENTRAL SQUARE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 
 
Monday, January 27, 2014 
344 Broadway, 2nd Floor Meeting Room 
Cambridge, MA  02139 
 
 
The City of Cambridge, acting through its Community Development Department, will be holding a 
meeting of the Central Square Advisory Committee to discuss a Board of Zoning Appeal application by 
Naggar Realty LLC, 585 Massachusetts Avenue, to open a Petco Retail/Veterinarian establishment, 
located at 585 Massachusetts Avenue, pursuant to Article 4.000 Section 4.35.1 of the Cambridge Zoning 
Ordinance. 
 
The Central Square Advisory Committee will review this proposal pursuant to the provisions outlined in 
Section20.303 in the Cambridge Zoning Ordinance. 
 
 
For information contact Elaine Thorne at 617.349.4648 or ethorne@cambridgema.gov 
 
 
 


